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Sorry, but we are much busier than usual




This is because a pharmacy nearby has had to close temporarily.

We are working as quickly as we can to look after our patients and customers, making sure we continue to provide a safe service.

We are here to help you.

Thank you for being patient and treating us with respect.
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